



# JUDICIAL BRANCH

**UCF Student Government**  
Judicial Council Meeting  
Conference Room  
[03/26/2025]  
[10am]

## MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 10:07 AM
2. Roll Call & Verification of Quorum: 8/9

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Daniel Rivera	sga_cjus@ucf.edu	E	E
Taylor Calfee	sgjcexternal@ucf.edu	P	P
Bella Pazera	sgjcinternal@ucf.edu	P	P
Bianca Nuñez	sga_jc4@ucf.edu	P	P
Victoria Rosario	sga_jc5@ucf.edu	P	P
Nick Rezek	sga_jc9@ucf.edu	E	E
Samantha Nerro	sga_jc10@ucf.edu	P	P
Victoria Lopez	sga_jc12@ucf.edu	P	P
Victoria Marie Villadarez	sgajc13@ucf.edu	P	P
Krystal Porlles	Sgac14@ucf.edu	P	P

3. Approval of the Minutes: Justice Nerro
4. Approval of the Agenda: Justice Pazera
5. Announcements from the Chair-
  - a. Hello gorgeous people, not to echo but hope everyone had an amazing break and I am ready for this final sprint in terms of JAM to-dos. I'll be yapping for a while today so please bear with me as it's a lot of fine tuning and figuring out what will work moving forward for the committee.
6. Announcements from the Vice Chair-
  - a. N/A
7. Old Business-
  - a. Getting in Contact with Coms

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.  
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

**Associate Justice Bianca Nuñez: sga\_jc4@ucf.edu**



# JUDICIAL BRANCH

UCF Student Government  
Judicial Council Meeting  
Conference Room  
[03/26/2025]  
[10am]

- a. This has been a bit of an issue but I am working on sending another email so we can set up a weekly meeting time so that it can allow for us to give Anna our content scheduling we are working on to make sure it works with them.
  - b. Similar issue for the video we are working on for Impartial Advising
    - i. How would we feel about recording in house
      - 1. If not would have to have conversation with comms, could be smoother in house
      - 2. We can rent camera from library to get content ball rolling
      - 3. Can get tips for how to use camera from comms
    - ii. Since many of us are returning, is this something anyone knows or is wanting to learn how to do?
  - c. We confirmed we want to use Plannable to plan out captions and the look of posts so that will be added to JAM folder
8. New Business-
- a. Reason for email is that it allows everything to be in one place ([Notion](#))
    - i. To set up a notion account and have an account that can be passed from chair to chair in transition
    - ii. Account and its password will be added to the transition binder
    - iii. As for right now I need to add you all to it
  - b. Work on Calendar/Tracker in Notion (to see how we like it)
    - a. Going through the overview
    - b. Still a work in progress
      - i. Brainstorm section: able to upvote or downvote ideas, informal ideas
      - ii. Project tracker
      - iii. Content Calendar: Color coding events based on date, ensuring proper scheduling
  - c. Posts we discussed last meeting to be added (or not) to the calendar
    - a. Lounging Recap post
      - i. Push to transition to hype up lounging
    - b. A year in review post
      - i. Can recap Lounging
      - ii. Take pictures of JLC
      - iii. Scrapbook/polaroid style photos for post
    - c. Gavel Games (JOC Tabling MD)
    - d. Trifecta – closer to finals

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.  
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

Associate Justice Bianca Nuñez: [sga\\_jc4@ucf.edu](mailto:sga_jc4@ucf.edu)



# JUDICIAL BRANCH

UCF Student Government  
Judicial Council Meeting  
Conference Room  
[03/26/2025]  
[10am]

---

- i. A week in the life (right before apps) - Victoria Marie (next week)
    - ii. A quick guide to applications – if we cannot get post through to comms then can combine with open seats post
    - iii. Seats now open post – Can wait till beginning of May
  - e. Finals Flower (JOC-4/23)
    - i. Ask if people want to record content, word of advice for finals
  - f. Jeremiah's (17th)
  - g. CAPS Pamphlet (Not necessary but possible)
    - i. Needs to be simple
  - h. Create Canva guide
    - i. Help people who are not familiar with it to learn how to make content
  - d. Any other ideas?
    - a. All the ideas we talked about last time
    - b. Not including the two videos already in the works that need to be posted as well
  - e. Daniel question: "In terms of content do we have to bring it to council on everything before we ask Coms to post?"
    - i. Taylor: For bigger posts like Lounging recap or Year recap necessary, smaller posts not necessary. Check with chair of committees to see their thoughts, ex. JOC chair for Lounging
- 9. Member Discussion-
  - a. LOPEZ BIRTHDAY
- 10. Miscellaneous Business-
  - a. **High/low:**
  - b. **Question of the Day: What is your favorite color and why?**
- 11. Final Roll Call: 8/9
- 12. Adjournment: 11:08 AM

Key:

P - Present  
A - Absent  
MTD - Move to Debate  
MTV - Move to Vote  
MTA- Move to Amend  
PP - Postpone

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.  
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

---

**Associate Justice Bianca Nuñez: sga\_jc4@ucf.edu**



# JUDICIAL BRANCH

**UCF Student Government**  
Judicial Council Meeting  
Conference Room  
[03/26/2025]  
[10am]

---

PPI - Postpone Indefinitely  
GC - General Consent

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.  
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.*

---

**Associate Justice Bianca Nuñez: [sga\\_jc4@ucf.edu](mailto:sga_jc4@ucf.edu)**